
Resident Spotlight

This month, we shine the spotlight on Maxine Lowing, one

of our newest residents who has quickly become a beloved

member of our community. Maxine is warm, friendly, and

always ready to share a smile. Though she hasn't been with us

long, she’s already made a wonderful impression with her

kind nature and easy conversation.

It’s been a joy to welcome a new face to our games and crafts

—Maxine brings a social spirit and cheerful energy that

makes every activity more fun. We’re so glad she’s here and

look forward to getting to know her even better in the

months to come!

Team Member Spotlight

Congratulations to Shannon, our April Team Member of the

Month! Shannon brings an incredible mix of warmth,

dependability, and positivity to Hope Landing. Whether it's

offering a kind word, stepping in to lend a hand, or

brightening a resident’s day with her cheerful spirit, Shannon

embodies the heart of our mission every single day.

Thank you, Shannon, for all you do — your kindness and

care make a lasting difference!

Springing Forward with Joy and Sunshine

As the flowers started to bloom and the sun warmed the

days, Hope Landing and The Haven were filled with the

energy of a new season. From Easter celebrations to outdoor

strolls, creative crafts, and musical afternoons, April

reminded us just how much beauty this time of year brings.

Thank you for being part of the heart and soul of our

community!

April Highlights

🐣 Easter Festivities

We kicked off the month with colorful Easter celebration!

Residents enjoyed egg hunt, festive crafts, sweet treats, and

quality time with visiting family and friends. It was a beautiful

reminder of the joy that traditions bring.

🎶 Music Moments

Music therapy sessions and special guest performances from

Marty Noss and Ross Koning filled the halls with melodies

and memories. There’s no better way to lift the spirit than a

favorite song shared among friends.

🌸 Spring Crafts

Our creative sides bloomed this month with decoupaged

easter eggs and bunny butt door hangers making for festive

decorations. The creativity brought a cheerful splash of color

to our community spaces!

💙 Volunteer Appreciation Week

In late April, we celebrated the wonderful volunteers who

bring light and love to Hope Landing. Their dedication is

truly a gift to all of us! Thank you Pam and Jan! ❤️

📖 Spiritual Gatherings

Thursday Bible studies continued to be a peaceful and

meaningful time of reflection, fellowship, and

encouragement.
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Billing Update

💳 ACH Now Available for Bill Pay

We’re pleased to offer ACH (Automatic Clearing House) as a

new way to pay monthly bills. If you’d like to set up

automatic payments, please reach out to Joel at

JoelF@hopelandingalc.com. We're happy to make billing

easier and more convenient for you.

Resident Birthdays

🎉 This April, we had the pleasure of celebrating one very

special birthday—Patricia’s! We loved honoring her on her

big day and are so grateful to have shared in the joy. Wishing

Patricia a year ahead filled with love, laughter, and happiness!

Fun Fact of the Month

Did you know? The smell of freshly cut grass is actually a

plant distress signal! Fortunately for us, it’s one of the

happiest smells of spring.

Joke of the Month

Why are trees so forgiving in spring? Because they always

"turn over a new leaf"! 🌳😂

With Gratitude

To our residents, families, volunteers, and team — thank you

for filling this community with joy, patience, love, and

laughter. As we step into spring, we’re reminded again that

the best part of Hope Landing is the people.

With warmth,

The Hope Landing Team

We’re Social – Are You?

💙 If you haven’t already, follow us on Facebook! Just

search Hope Landing Assisted Living and click “Follow” to

stay connected and enjoy snapshots of daily life.

Looking Ahead

🌼 Outdoor Activities Return

As the weather warms up, we’re excited to get back outside!

Look for porch socials, gardening projects, and even a little

friendly competition with outdoor games.

👩‍🌾 Garden Club Kick-Off?

We will soon begin planting and preparing for summer

gardens! Stay tuned for updates from our green thumbs!

🌷 Hope Landing — Where Every Season Feels Like

Home. 🌷


